
 

TAKEOUT CLUB POLICY 

 
The Commons and Stingers now offer guests the convenience of a takeout option as an alternative to dining in 
the main dining area. The Takeout Club policy is as follows: 

- Guests must be enrolled in an active meal plan to participate. 

- Guests must download the “Fill It Forward” mobile app to participate. If you do not download the 
app, you will not be eligible for the takeout club program. 

 
- Guests must choose to either dine in The Commons or Stingers or take your meal to go. All-you-care-

to- eat privileges are not valid for takeout. Guests wishing to dine in and take a meal to go, during a 
single visit, must use two meal swipes. 

- Take-out containers for food will be provided by University Dining. Outside containers for food 
are not allowed. 

- All reusable containers MUST be emptied and rinsed before they are returned. Dirty containers will 
not be accepted. 

- Guests are permitted one take-out container per visit. The container may not be overfilled, and the lid 
must be able to close completely. 

- Guests may only be in the possession of one take-out container at any time. 

- Cups will be provided for beverages along with the take-out container. Other cups will not be permitted. 

- Abuse of the Takeout Club may lead to forfeiture of all takeout privileges. 

- Replacement of lost containers will require the purchase of a new container for $15.00 using 
KCash or Dining Dollars to continue. All Boxes must be returned by the end of each semester. 
Failure to return box will result in a $15.00 late return fee that will be deducted from 
remaining Dining Dollars or K-Cash (if applicable) or charged to your student account. 

- University Dining reserves the right to alter or terminate the Takeout Club at any time. 
 
 

 


